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Newsletter for The Sue Hedley Nursery School 

Summer Term 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The time is nearly here for some of our children to move on to their next school.  We have had children with 
us for up to 22 months.  We will miss all our friends but we know they will have a fantastic time settling into 
their new schools and meeting lots of new friends.  We will have a lot of children re-joining us in September 
to meet our new children.   
 
We will be breaking up for half term on Thursday 25th May for one week. Friday 26th May the nursery will be 
closed for teacher training. Nursery will resume as normal from Monday 5th June. 
 
School photographs 
On Monday 22nd May we have the school photographer Tempest coming to the nursery. Your child will 
have the opportunity to have their photograph taken and then you will be able to view proofs prior to buying 
photographs. See letter by entrance for more information if you have not already got one.    
 
Parent Chats 

The end of year parent chats will shortly be commencing. Although all members of staff are available to 
speak to at any time, we enjoy having parent chats to discuss individual progress. This will give 
yourself and your child’s key worker the chance to share any important information or news. It will also 
allow time for any questions or concerns that you may have. The chats will last around 10 minutes; 
there will be a time slot sheet available in groups after half term to sign up to.  
 
The dates for the parent chats are as follows: 
 
Monday 3

rd
 July – Christina Guthrie (Yellow Group) 

Tuesday 4
th
 July – Jillian Mitchell and Kate Birtles (Red Group) 

Wednesday 5
th
 July – Linda McGow and Abbey Ward (Purple group) 

Thursday 6
th
 July – Brenda Caswell (Green group) 

 
School Summer trip 
This year for our school Summer trip we will be going to Adventure Valley. All morning children will go on 
Thursday 29th June for the full day and all afternoon children will go on Friday 30th June for the full day. 
The nursery will be closed to the children on the alternative day as they will have had their 6 hours of 
nursery education. More information about the trip will be given shortly.   
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Forest School ‘Stay and Play’ 
We will be holding a Forest School ‘Stay and Play’ on Tuesday 11th July. All Parents and Carers are 
welcome to join the children to have some fun outdoors. School dinners will be as normal but please inform 
the office the week before if you do not want it on this day. 
 
 
Visits to Schools 
Can you please inform the office if your child is due to visit their new school, and therefore missing their 
nursery session. 
 
 
End of Year Celebration 
 
To celebrate the children’s fantastic achievements and hard work throughout the year we will be having an 
‘End of Year Celebration Party’ in our Nursery garden for the children.  This will be held on Thursday 20th 
July from:  
9.30 - 11.00 for the morning children.   
1:00 - 2.30 for the afternoon children.   
 
If your child is leaving to go to Reception we ask that parents join their children to receive their learning 
journey and certificate from: 
11.00 - 11.30am for the morning children, and  
2.30 - 3.00pm for the afternoon children 
 
There will be no school dinners on this day.  
If this causes child care issues for you please see Judith Reay. 
 
Summer Term 
We will be breaking up for the Summer holidays on Friday 21st July   
 
 
 
We are looking forward to all of the exciting things happening in our nursery in the forthcoming weeks and 
wish all the children who are moving schools the best of look in September.  
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Nursery Staff  


